
Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Braves 
 

Mission Statement: To prepare students with the academic, spiritual, physical, 

cultural, and social skills needed to be productive world citizens and lifelong 

learners in a technological world.  

 

Vision Statement: Keeping our Wakanyaja (children) sacred through positive 

thinking and positive actions. 

 

Tuesday August 6th 2025 

Welcome C-EB Students, Families, and Community! 

Dear C-EB Families, 

We are excited to welcome you and your children to the 2025-2026 school year! Our team has been working 

hard to ensure we’re ready to provide a safe, supportive, and BRAVES-centered environment where every 

student can thrive.  

At the heart of our mission is a deep commitment to student well-being and school safety. This year, we 

continue to strengthen our safety protocols to ensure every learner feels secure, valued, and ready to grow. We 

believe that a safe, caring environment is the foundation for success in school and in life. 

We’re proud to welcome several new staff members to the C-EB family, alongside many familiar and beloved 

educators returning for another year of service and leadership. Our entire team is committed to providing 

personalized learning experiences that recognize and support each student’s unique strengths, interests, and 

cultural identity. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to grow and improve, we’re excited to introduce several new initiatives this 

school year, including the launch of a UE Lakota Cultural Arts class at the elementary level. This class reflects 

our continued focus on honoring and integrating Lakota language and culture throughout our school system, 

ensuring that our students see their heritage, history, and values reflected in their daily learning. 

We look forward to partnering with you this year to create a positive, enriching experience for every student. 

You can stay connected by visiting our websites at www.ohitika.com and https://ceb.k12.sd.us/index.php, 

checking out the Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Schools Facebook page, following local news outlets, and keeping an 

eye out for school communications. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. With positivity, purpose, and unity, we are ready to make the 

2025-2026 school year one of the best yet! 

Many thanks/Wopila Tanka, 

 

Kara Four Bear 

Superintendent 
Eagle Butte Public School District 20-1 
C-EB Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Schools  
PO BOX 260 Eagle Butte, SD 57625 
Cell: 701-891-1834 Office: 605-964-4911 
Go C-EB Braves!  
"Let us put our minds together and see what life we can make for our children." - Sitting Bull 

http://www.ohitika.com/
https://ceb.k12.sd.us/index.php

